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Comments: The Seeley-Swan and adjoining wilderness is a comforting refuge for all of us common folk.  The

proposed project at Holland Lake Lodge does not fit into the common use group.  Once again exclusive out- of -

state, million dollar corporations trying to tie up Montana lands for only a few. I'm afraid that the term "Land of

Many Uses" has been used too loosely.  We do not need or what another "Yellowstone Club, Whitefish Mountain,

or Paws Up".  Let's just keep some parts of Montana, for Montanans. 


